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Dear Sirs, 

I read with interest the above article in the Campaign dated Wednesday June 11th 2014 I was about 
to give you my opinion on this matter but alas the closing was 10th June 2014.  However, I am not in 
favour of sorting waste at home prior to collection.  The problem would be far too many containers 
being need instead of the one large wheeled bin and the storage of the containers. 

Yours faithfully

 H. M. Cooper (Mrs)

                    


